From: Cornell-Brown, Rowan

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 3:52 PM
To: Farnsworth, Karen

Subject: FW: Public Records Request Response

Here is Ms. Prebil’s follow-up request.

From: Madeline Prebil [mailto:MPrebil@igint.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 3:42 PM

To: Cornell-Brown, Rowan <rowan.cornell-brown@vermont.gov>

Cc: llana Frier <IFrier@igint.com>; Curtis, Christopher <Christopher.Curtis@vermont.gov>
Subject: RE: Public Records Request Response

Mr. Brown,
Thank you for the initial responses, they are much appreciated.
After reviewing the responses, I'd like to resubmit my initial request for:

e Copies of all communications dating from January 01, 2008 to present, between — to and from —
employees or representatives of the Office of the Attorney General of Vermont and the Federal Trade
Commission related to gasoline prices.

e Copies of all communications dating from January 01, 2008 to present, between — to and from — the
Office of the Attorney General of Vermont and all employees or representatives of the Office of U.S.
Senator Bernard Sanders related to gasoline prices in the greater Burlington, Vermont area (Chittenden,
Grand Isle and Franklin Counties).

e Copies of all consumer complaints sent to the Office of the Attorney General of Vermont’s Consumer
Protection Unit dating from January 01, 2008 to present, 2013related to gasoline prices in the greater
Burlington, Vermont area (Chittenden, Grand Isle and Franklin Counties).

As you will recall, our initial request was amended — per our agreement on February 1—to cover a period of October
2013 to present. Since the responses transmitted to our office on February 17 are responsive to that narrower scope,
additional responses only need to satisfy the period between January 1, 2008 to October 31, 2013.

Thanks,
Madeline

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL; SUBJECT TO THE WORK PRODUCT AND ATTORNEY CLIENT PRIVILEGE.

The information in this communication is privileged and confidential, intended only for the use of the intended
recipient. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately and
return or destroy the original.

From: Cornell-Brown, Rowan [mailto:rowan.cornell-brown@vermont.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 4:32 PM
To: Madeline Prebil




Cc: llana Frier; Curtis, Christopher
Subject: Public Records Request Response

Dear Ms. Prebil,

Attached please find a letter and documents responsive to your public records request. These were also sent to you via
U.S. Mail today.

Best Regards,

Rowan Cornell-Brown

Program Technician

Public Protection Division

Office of the Vermont Attorney General
109 State Street

Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-5507



